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To: Directors of the Board of Education of Independent School District No. 625 
 
 
 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that the undersigned, pursuant to Minnesota Statutes Section 

123B.09, Subdivision 6, does hereby call a series of special meetings of the Board of Education 

of Independent School District No. 625, Saint Paul Public Schools, to be held and convened on 

Saturday, August 1, 2020 and Sunday, August 2, 2020 each commencing at 10:00 a.m., as 

well as Monday, August 3, 2020 commencing at 5:00 p.m. via telephonic and video conference, 

during which the Board and Administration will discuss plans for reopening Saint Paul Public 

Schools for the school year 2020-2021, and may act on a board action if necessary.  

 

The public may monitor the meetings on www.spps.org/boe. 

 

Dated: July 27, 2020                            

       Vice Chair, Board of Education 
       Independent School District No. 625 
       Saint Paul Public Schools 

In the Matter of Plans  
for Reopening School Year  
2020-2021 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 
OF THE BOARD OF EDUCATION 


